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October 28, 2020 
 
 
To: Core Group of Civil Society Organizations of the Open Government Partnership in Mexico 
From: Sanjay Pradhan, CEO of OGP 
Re: Letter from Mexican Civil Society about the participation in the commitment 

‘Transparency for monitoring and vigilance of trusts’ | Mexico’s 4th Action Plan (October 23, 
2020) 

 
 
Dear colleagues, 
 
I hereby acknowledge receiving the letter in which you formally announce your decision to leave 
the working group to implement commitment No. 9, ‘Transparency for monitoring and vigilance of 
trusts’, of Mexico’s 4th National OGP Action Plan. I have relayed your letter to the Steering 
Committee Leadership and uploaded it to our ​website​. 
 
I understand the challenging situation you face and the reasoning behind your decision. I also 
welcome your continued engagement in other important commitments in the action plan such as 
the ones that address Democratic Controls on the Intervention of Private Communications and the 
Beneficial Ownership Transparency. The final assessment made by the Independent Reporting 
Mechanism will cover this situation.  
 
Please continue to inform us about any further developments. We stand ready to provide all the 
support we can.  
 
Best regards, 
 
Sanjay Pradhan 
Chief Executive Officer 
Open Government Partnership 
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